
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Culture and 
Communities Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 1 February 
2018  

  To ask what has been done to address the rising issue of 

graffiti vandalism across the city since the issue was raised 

at full Council in September and the response remitted to 

the Culture and Communities Committee. 

Specifically: 

Question (1) Have any officers been specifically tasked with addressing 

the issue and if so within what department? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Has the Council been in contact with Police Scotland and 

offered to share information gathered through its online 

reporting mechanism? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is the Council’s current policy on removal of non-

offensive graffiti and how is this defined? 

Answer (3)  
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